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Communications Workshop: Preparing for
2024

The 2024 election cycle is underway, and our first workshop of the year is designed to prepare
your office to communicate effectively no matter the situation. The Elections Group shares its top
election-year communications planning tips and other guidance. Whether you’re new to election
communications or looking to refine your existing strategies, this workshop will equip you with tips
and tools to help you and your office succeed.
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